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Response to Comment Set C.133: John and Barbara Stegman 

C.133-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on Alternative 5. 

C.133-2 Please see General Response GR-3 regarding EMF. 

C.133-3 Thank you for submitting your comments and opinions on Alternative 5. These will be shared with 
the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. 
Please note that the project’s intended purpose is to deliver power from current and future 
renewable power sources in the Antelope Valley and Tehachapi areas to SCE’s high electrical 
demand areas. Based on the California Independent System Operator (CAISO), power will initially 
go to the Antelope Valley from Santa Clarita. 

 


